
  
READINGTON RECREATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 

November 30th, 2016          7:30pm 
 

A. Sharon Bobnar-Becker called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm. 
 

B. Attendance:          
1.  Committee Members:    Melissa Adams, Mark Toman, Ken Groel, Bill Quinn, Sharon Bobnar-
Becker 
2. Township Officials:  Gabrielle Bolarakis 
 

C. Minutes Approval: 
1. The October minutes were discussed and revisions requested.     

 
D. Correspondence –None 
 

D. Old Business   
 

1. Rec Basketball-Gabrielle reported that evaluations were held on 11/19.  Registration for ages 
groups that need more participants, especially 3/4/5 girls and 3rd and 4th grade boys.  Teams will be 
established the first week in December.  Coaches training is scheduled for December 10th. 
2. Five Year Plan – The committee discussed the five-year plan and agreed to include in the capital 
request for 2017 renovation of the Summer Rd basketball courts, parking blocks for Summer Rd, 
Playground equipment replacement for Pickell Park, chain link fence replacement for Hillcrest Park, 
and dead tree removal in Pickell Park.  Gabrielle will forward the updated plan to the Township 
Administrator. 
 
F. New Business   

1.  Holiday Tournament – Melissa reported that registration is going well.  This year the tournament                                                                            
will be held December 27, 28, 29, 30.  The school were not available for use on December 26th this 
year. 

2.  The Recreation Committee Dinner - is scheduled for Wednesday, January 4th at 6:30pm, location 
to be determined.   

3.  Next Meeting- January 25, 2017                                           

G.  Closing- Ken made a motion: Readington Recreation meeting for November 30th, 2016 is          
adjourned at 9:30 PM.  Melissa seconded it.  All were in favor. 

 

 

 


